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2011 Junior Coaching Program changes deferred 

 
Motorcycling Australia (MA) would like to announce the implementation of the changes 
to the Junior Coaching Program (JCP), as stated in the 2011 Manual of Motorcycle 
Sport (MoMS), have been deferred. 
 
The JCP will continue under the regulations outlined in the 2010 MoMS, pending the 
further development of the junior rider competency and assessment details. 
 
MA will announce any changes in due course. 
 

The 2010 MoMS JCP regulations can be viewed at: www.ma.org.au/moms, scrolling 

down to the 2010 JCP regulations section. 

For further information please contact: 
Barry French 
Operations Manager 

operations@ma.org.au 

Ph: (03) 9684 0503 
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